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I stand in opposition to HB 3075.  This misguided bill represents a clear overstep, 

targeting responsible gun owners, limiting access to firearms, and insulating the 

government from accountability. Instead of waging yet another misguided assault on 

constitutional rights, the Oregon Legislature should prioritize genuine solutions to 

address crime. Passing this bill won’t enhance community safety—it will simply 

hinder law-abiding Oregonians from safeguarding themselves and their loved ones. 


